
HUMANITIES AND SCIENCES ACADEMY OF THE UNITED STATES 
INTERNATIONAL COMMERCE SECONDARY SCHOOLS 

Phone: (800) 762.0010 www.humsci.org Fax: (800) 762.1622 

Our schools will be welcoming students back to the 2020-2021 new school year 
beginning July 27, 2020 through distance learning. Enrollment forms are available on this 
web site or at each school campus which will be open Monday – Thursday from 7:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. and Friday 7:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Students will have the opportunity to begin classes’ remotely through distance 
learning on July 27th and new students are welcome to enroll daily throughout the school 
year. 

When the Arizona Department of Health Services benchmarks used for reopening 
are met, the International Commerce High School will use a hybrid approach once 
schools fully reopen. Hybrid includes distance learning with students learning in the 
classroom on some days, and from home on other days (i.e. a limited number of students 
attend Mon/Wed and a limited number of the students attend Tues/Thurs, half of the 
students come each week, a limited number of students attend in the morning, a limited 
number of students attend in the afternoon, students could schedule to attend for a 
limited amount of time during the day, Students can schedule times to be on campus to 
meet their individual needs, etc.). 

The new school year will require students/parents and staff to follow current Center for 
Disease Control and Arizona Department of Health Services guidelines. 

• Physical distancing expected
• Desks will be physically distanced and facing forward
• Enhanced cleaning and safety protocols
• Face coverings per city and county guidelines
• Frequent hand washing at regular intervals throughout the day with both

soap and water, and hand sanitizer
• Only student and one parent are allowed on campus
• Visitors to campus must follow all protocols

Please contact the school (480) 317-5900 for any questions. 

http://www.humsci.org/

